
 
 
       

STATEMENT   
 
DATE: December 19, 2022 
 
RE:  Sister Margaret Rose Smyth, O.P. 
 
FROM: Most Reverend John O. Barres, Bishop, Diocese of Rockville Centre 

Sister Margaret Smyth, O.P. was a magnificent blend of immigration services counselor, 
spiritual director, friend and advocate.  She was a true champion of our Hispanic families 
on the East End.  Her presence will be deeply missed there and beyond. 
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